
Notice of Rescheduled Work  
 

Bark Refresh at Gates  

 
 

Applied Landscaping will be onsite to refresh the bark mainly 
at the vehicle gate areas. The work has been rescheduled to 
being and be completed on September 16TH.  The process is 
done by blowing the bark, so expect some noise.   
 

WHAT:  Refresh Bark at Gate Areas.   

WHEN:  Wednesday, September 16th. 

   

Please use caution while crews are in the work areas.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 


